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January 14, 2004
[bookmark: _GoBack]Ho Wai
1744 Grammercy Lane
Houghton
Suffolk-on-Thames
Suffolk
M24 7V2
Great Britain

Dear Dr. Ho,

On behalf of the Society of Malnourished Miscontents, I thank you for your generosity in supporting our programs. This year-end letter acknowledges the following gifts for fiscal year 2003:
February 14, 2003	$28.00	
March 25, 2003	$44.00	
Total:	$72.00
We are updating our records, and we have on file 3 email addresses: ex1@example.com, ex2@example.com, and ex3@example.com. If any of these are incorrect, please update your records at http://societyofmalnourishedmiscontents.org. 
Thank you once again for your generosity!

Sincerely,


Barbara Moore
Treasurer, Society of Malnourished Miscontents
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